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Farewell Gathering for
TWGHs Board of Directors 2020/2021

To express our sincere thanks to the Board of Directors 2020/2021 for

leading TWGHSs through the important milestone of the 150th anniversary,

a Farewell Gathering was held earlier at the Administration Headquarters

to bid farewell to the Board Members as their term of office completed by

v end of March 2021. Ms. Ginny MAN, the Chairman, extended her heartfelt

~gare ' F I : gratitude to the Board Members for their unstinting support in the past
— = F“ == year, which helped TWGHSs achieve great success. Her appreciation also

e ) N , . - went to TWGHs staff for their diligence and dedication to maintaining our

%;E'E'%E (EN) GEXELBHASHEBE—FHXR  AHREERREREA services while supporting the public in fighting the pandemic.

VIEILU o) = o
Ms. Ginny MAN (left 8), the Chairman, thanked her fellow Board Members and staff
members for their support in the past year.
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Board Members presented a souvenir to

Ms. Ginny MAN (right), the Chairman, as

a vote of thanks for her strong leadership

over the past year which led TWGHSs to

move steadily forward.
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On behalf of all the staff members of TWGHSs, Mr. Albert Y.O. SU (left 9), Chief Executive, and senior
staff presented a souvenir to Ms. Ginny MAN (left 10), the Chairman, for her wholehearted support over
the past year.
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TWGHs 150th Anniversary
Staff Lucky Draw

To express our gratitude to the staff for their contribution in the
past year, the Group held the Lucky Draw for staff members
through live steaming as the grand finale of our annual staff
events. Apart from officiating at the Kick-off Ceremony and
conducting the Lucky Draw, Board Members also played
exciting games with senior staff, as they had joyous moments
in celebration of the Anniversary with staff members online.
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V4 Board Members and senior staff

:-' participated in various group
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Ms. Ginny MAN (left 6), the Chairman, thanked along with her fellow
Board Members all the staff for their dedication and contribution.
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‘“Warm Greetings for New Spring” Donation of
Blessing Packs to TWGHs Small Group Homes

The Group’s heartfelt gratitude goes to Hong Kong Volunteers Federation and Hong . S T T
Kong Volunteers Fund for their generous donation of 100 “blessing packs”, book XHEBER (BH) REEERERARFIRESEERIMBEEFTBRT

HE2IEFBRKEE (E0) XEFARRREREZROEY
h d red kets to 11 TWGH Il h .The b lent deed
e srilgheR s Tletsioisny woses Ms. Ginny MAN (right 5), the Chairman, and Board Members received on

enabled the children and youths under the residential care services of TWGHs small behalf of the Group the gifts from Mr. TAM Kam Kau (left 4), Chairman of

group homes to feel the festive atmosphere as well as the care and concern from the Hong Kong Volunteers Federation cum Hong Kong Volunteers Fund, to
community. TWGHSs small group homes.
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